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 Madelaine 

McTernan

COMMEMP

ER

2016/0563/P 13/03/2016  11:48:23 The additional extension is going to be much bigger spoiling the view over the back gardens of the 

houses on the street. It doesn't appear that the other houses on the street have such massive extensions 

and it is out of keeping with the area.

Further, these works have already caused significant disruption and I have concerns about the standards 

of work being carried out.  Initially the contractors were burning refuse in the garnde of the property - 

which once required the fire brigade to attend.  They have no consideration for the neighbours of this 

property, regularly barricading 2/3 parking spaces outside the property so it cannot be used by residents 

despite them not have suspended the bays or having permits.  I have complained both to the developer 

and Camden parking and received no response from either.  Further extending this development in a 

historic residential street not only diminishes the character of this conservation area but will cause 

additional disruption to residents by the builders who are inconsiderate at best and potentially not using 

adequate care in their work.

I do not think this amendment to the planning application is justified and urge you to turn it down.

77 Belsize Park 

Gardens

Page 13 of 31


